
                                          

 

Dear parents, 

We will be celebrating our Harvest Festivals on Wednesday October 5th October in the 

school hall. 

KS2 at 9.30 am. 

KS1 and Foundation Stage at 10.30 am. 

Parents are invited to attend. 

 

At this time of year, we thank God for all his gifts. We also think about others who are less 

fortunate than ourselves. 

With this in mind, we are asking you to kindly donate some food items (tins, packets etc) 

and send these into school with your child/children from Wednesday 28th September.  

Your child’s class teacher will allow your child to take their tins, packets etc to the school 

chapel where the donated food items will be gathered in labelled class boxes. 

 There will be a small reward for the class who brings in the highest number of items. 

After the Harvest festivals, they will be arranged into food parcels and distributed to those 

in need by members of the parish SVP group. 

Our aim is to fill the chapel with Harvest gifts! 

We will be putting a photograph of your donations in the school newsletter. 

 

We hope that you can join us for one (or both!) of our Harvest Festival Celebrations. 

 

Thank you in anticipation 

Mrs Robertshaw 
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